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3 October 2014  
 

 
Dear Parent / Carer 

HOMEWORK 
 

In order to support students in their organisational skills, we have invested in an online 
homework system which allows teachers to post homework online and students to then 
access it via their own logon.   
 
This supports our students in the use of their planners and also allows parents to check that 
students are completing it without having to solely rely on their planners. 
 
In addition to students having a password, parents also have a password and the details of 
both of these are attached.  Once logged on, parents can see exactly the homework set and 
the corresponding due date. 
 
Should you have any issues logging on please contact me using the email address 
itustian@bucksgfl.org.uk. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr I Tustian 
Deputy Headteacher 
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